
MINUTES OF WORKSHOP MEETING 
                                                                    February 09,2023 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:05 PM as advertised and held in accordance with the Open Public 

Meetings Act.  Members present:  Miletta, Bowman, Tisa, also present Solicitor Seeley, Clerk Karrie 
Hulitt 
 
At this time, Fire Chief Kevin Scarlato addressed the Committee.  He indicated the Fire Company wants 
to honor local resident, Galieo Wang, for his heroism in the rescue of his grandmother during the recent 
fire at their home on 382 Main Street.  The Fire Company will start distributing smoke detectors to 
residents.  
 
Chief  Scarlato requested the Fire Company’s payment as it is required for payment of bills.  He also 
requested the Fire Company be notified when the construction office approves new home 
constructions, solar builds and road openings.   
 
He advised the Committee of the different funding opportunities for the needed washer/dryer  
There is no update on the tender. 
 
Old Business: 
Cumberland County Rabies Vaccine Clinic is set for March 4, 2023 (9am – 12:00 pm)  
 
New Business:  

Shared Service Agreement with Downe Township for Tax Collector Services- A resolution will be 
presented at the February regular meeting.  There are no changes.  

Deputy OEM Coordinator Appointment - A resolution will be presented at the February regular meeting.    
 
Salary Ordinance - The ordinance will be reviewed after budget meetings have been held.  
 
Grant Writer - Triad Associates will be at the March workshop meeting to discuss grant opportunities.  
 
Committee Comments:  It was determined the old Rescue Squad Building cannot be sold.  It was 
requested to be utilized for recreation purposes.  The Committee indicated the building needs to be 
cleaned and it needs to be determined if there are any items located within the building which could be 
sold on GovDeals. 
 
Adjournment:  On motion of Mayor Miletta, seconded by Deputy Mayor Bowman to adjourn the 
meeting at 8.15pm   
                                                                                                    Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                                                     

                                                                                                     Karrie Hulitt, Acting Clerk                                                                                       


